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Lt. Governor Phil Scott Issues Statement on Keurig Layoffs

Lt. Governor Phil Scott today issued the following statement on layoffs at Keurig as a result of 
the discontinuation of its KOLD system: 

“As we digest the news of 108 layoffs at Keurig, we must remember our primary responsibility is 
to support the impacted Vermont workers and their families. 

“I understand Keurig will do everything in their power to place the former Keurig KOLD team in 
new positions within the company. For my part, I will work in conjunction with State leaders, 
agencies and the employees themselves to get them back to work here in Vermont.

“Going forward, I hope we can make the economy a priority so that more companies like Keurig 
can innovate and bring products and services to consumers around the world from home bases 
in Vermont.”
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